
  

 

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Waste Diversion, Collections, and Education Subcommittee 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 
 
 
 

The regularly scheduled 
Waste Diversion, Collections, and  

Education Subcommittee  
meeting has been cancelled. 

 
 
 

Wednesday,  
March 2, 2022 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information, please contact the Environmental & General Services 
Department at 791-3175. 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the 
members of the ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE and to the general public that the 
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE will 
hold the following meeting which will be open to the public: 


